
 

Freedom of Information request to Public Health 

Wales  

FOI Reference: FOI 323 

Date request 

received 
12 April 2020 

Date information is 

due to be sent 
11 May 2020  

 

Information Requested: 

Having attempted by various other means to obtain the above mentioned 

information I herewith request within the terms of the FOI act to be informed 

about the confirmed cases of Covid 19 in or near Brecon Powys 

 

Information provided for the answer: 

Thank you for your recent request. Public Health Wales has been under 

unprecedented demand due to the Covid-19 response, so we apologise if there 

has been a delay in the response to your request.  

We have recently published an interactive dashboard that allows the user to look 

at data around testing and confirmed cases by local Health Board as well as the 

Local Authority area. The link to the dashboard is below:  

Covid-19 Surveillance  

This can also be found on the Public Health Wales internet page under Topics.  

You will be able to look at the cases for Powys via this link. We hope this answers 

your request.  

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request 

and wish to make a complaint or request a review of the decision, you should 

https://public.tableau.com/profile/public.health.wales.health.protection#!/vizhome/RapidCOVID-19virology-Public/Summary


 

write to the Corporate Complaints Manager, Public Health Wales NHS Trust, 3, 

Number 2, Capital Quarter, Tyndall Street, Cardiff, CF10 4BZ. 

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint or review, you may 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO 

cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure 

provided by the Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner for Wales 

2nd Floor 

Churchill House 

Churchill Way 

Cardiff 

CF10 2HH 

Telephone: 029 2067 8400 

Email:  wales@ico.org.uk 

 

   


